
From: Kumar, Alok
Sent: 6/24/2013 2:44:36 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Fugere, Raymond G. (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov); Yamamoto, Ryan

(ryan.yamamoto@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: PG&E Safety Leadership

Hi Meredith
I just left a message on your phone.
While in gym today, I may have hurt my back. I will take off tomorrow on sick leave and see doctor. 
Sorry I will miss the meeting.
Ryan would be there to attend.

Alok

---- Original Message-----
From: Allen, Meredith [mailto:MEAe@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, May 22,2013 8:44 AM 
To: Kumar, Alok
Cc: Fugere, Raymond G.; Yamamoto, Ryan 
Subject: Re: PG&E Safety Leadership

Alok, Ryan,

Great! The Livermore Learning Center is located at 7205 National Drive<x-apple-data-detectors://l>. We will 
start at 8:00 and end by three. I will be there at the entrance to escort you to classroom. My cell is I Redacted 
There is a cafeteria onsite where lunch can be purchased.

I will send you an outlook invite.

Thanks,
Meredith

On May 21,2013, at 5:27 PM, "Kumar, Alok" <alok.kumar@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:alok.kumar@cpuc.ca.gov» 
wrote:

Meredith
Not a problem and thanks for the offer.
Please let us know the location address/time and any other info that we need to know.

Alok

From: Allen, Meredith lMEAe@pge.com<mailto:MEAe@pge.com>l
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Sent: Tuesday, May 21,2013 2:37 PM 
To: Fugere, Raymond G.
Cc: Yamamoto, Ryan; Kumar, Alok 
Subject: RE: PG&E Safety Leadership

Ray, Alok, Ryan,

Great. I'm not sure if I mentioned that the workshop on the 25th will be at our climbing school in Livermore. 
Please let me know if that location works ok. I think it will be a great workshop to attend as it will primarily have 
attendees from Electric Operations and Greg Kiraly, SVP of Distribution Operations will be one of the 
facilitators.

Thanks,
Meredith

From: Fugere, Raymond G. fmailto:ravmond.fugere@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, May 21,2013 12:12 PM 
To: Allen, Meredith 
Cc: Yamamoto, Ryan; Kumar, Alok 
Subject: PG&E Safety Leadership

Meredith:
I have spoken to Alok Kumar and Ryan Yamamoto (both copied on this email), June 25, works best for them to 
attend PG&E's Safety Leadership training.

Thank you for your time and attention. 
Sincerely,

Raymond G. Fugere, P.E. 
Program & Project Supervisor 
Safety and Enforcement Division 
320 W. 4th Street, Suite 500 
Los Angeles, CA 90013 
Office (213)576-7015

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/
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